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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

September 27, 2021 

 
Chairman Paight called the meeting to order at 9:00 am. Selectman Nelson and 
Selectman Pitt were present. Also in attendance was Ellen Smith, Town 
Administrator. 
 
The Board discussed correspondence received from members of the 150 Committee, 
Library Trustees and Friends of the Frost Free Library.  
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Paight seconded a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 9:30 am, motion passed unanimously. 
  
Respectfully submitted   
 
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
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